AMERADA PETROLEUM CORPORATION

P. O. BOX 2040

TULSA 2, OKLAHOMA

Box E
Bloomfield , New Mexico
September 24, 1958

Mr, A. R, Kendrick

New Mexieco 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

This letter is to request permission to product the
Amerada J. Apache "A" # - Pictured Cliff Zone for packer
leakage test, At the present this well is closed due to
over production. If permission is granted will you please
notify ElPaso Natural Gas Company in Farmington , and they
will open the well when necessary,

We have applied for a larger allowable on this well,
as per letter dated August 11, 1958, because the test
reported was not in line with actual production,

Above well is located in Unit P, Section 26, T-25-N,
Range 5 West, Rio Arriba County, New Mexico

If further information is desired please advise,

Yours very truly,

AV

D;'F. Furse
DFF/cre

c¢: Mr. Drake
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